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I oppose HB 3414 for many reasons, but mostly because it undermines hard work 

that we have been doing to protect the environment over the years, while not giving 

any assurance that it will really promote the middle and low income housing that our 

society currently needs. HB 3414 is a poorly written bill that takes power away from 

municipalities, removes the teeth from important environmental laws, and gives 

developers too much free reign. 

 

I strongly oppose HB 3414! 

 

Richard Dickinson 

13737 SE Ellis 

Portland, OR 97236 

 


